
 

 

 

< SPECIAL CARGO RESTRICTION DURING GOLDEN WEEK > 

 

Dear Valued Customers,  

 

We would like to express our sincere thanks to our valued customers for using  

the ocean container shipping service of HEUNG A LINE CO., LTD.  

There will be special cargo restriction during 2024 GOLDEN WEEK. 

Please check below information and refer to it when you reserve the shipment. 

 

*** Below ***  

-. PORT : All Japan Ports 

-. Restriction Cargo : DG, Reefer, OOG (Exclud In-gauge) 

 

-. Period : APR 27th ~ MAY 6th 2024 / Based on ETA JAPAN 

 

 

 

Thank you and Best Regards 

 

 

HEUNG A LINE CO., LTD. 

http://www.heung-a.com/

